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THE MOUNTAIN PLAINS LIBRARY ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCES FELLOWS FOR 

2018 LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE 

LAKEWOOD, CO, MARCH 1, 2018:   
 
The Mountain Plains Library Association (MPLA) announces fellows for the 2018 Leadership Institute to 
be held at the YMCA of the Rockies, Estes Park, CO April 29 – May 4.  
 
Over 40 fellow applications were received for 30 slots at the 2018 Institute.  Fellows were selected based 
commitment to libraries in the region, geographic diversity, and leadership potential and experience. Those 
joining the 2018 MPLA Leadership Institute cohort are: from Wyoming - Sarah North, Kate Mutch, Ruth 
Troyanek, Cynthia Hughes; from Utah - Anna Zanarini, Greg Nelson, Karen Clark; from South Dakota - 
Roger (Craig) Johnson; from Oklahoma - Kathy Atchley, Ellen Cummings, Rebekah Lynam; from Nevada 
- Tamaria Anderson, Maria Clara Duque-Rueda, Amanda Mongolo, Claudia Melton; from New Mexico - 
Kathleen Dull, Christopher Schipper; from Nebraska - Megan Klein; from North Dakota - Keli McDonald, 
Randi Monley; from Kansas - Michael McDonald, Katie Hill, Marissa Lamer; from Colorado - Anne 
Ledford, Allaina Wallace, Tammy Sayles; from Arizona - Joyce Abbott, Kim BeLair, Coreen Wagner, and 
Michelle Hjortling 
 
They will be on site for an intense five-day workshop focused on library leadership facilitated by Maureen 
Sullivan. Congratulations fellows! 
 
More information about the Leadership Institute is available at http://mpla.us/quick-links/leadership-
institute.html and read full bios of the 2018 fellow cohort at https://mpla.us/services/mpla-leadership-
institute/2018-fellows.pdf.  
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